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New website  
 
Our new website went live soon after our last AGM. The transfer from the previous website went 
relatively smoothly. Thank you to Simon Urbanek for doing this and for his ongoing help with our 
website. 
 
Please let me know if you have any news items or updated content I can post. I’d also appreciate 
hearing about any broken links or missing images. I’ve attempted to go through the whole site but 
I’m sure I’ve missed the odd thing. 
 
 
New host for our domain name 
 
Our domain name, stats.org.nz, is now being hosted by MyHost. They took over Vocus NZ who 
owned iSERVE.  There weren’t any hiccups. We have a new account for renewing our domain name. 
Our next payment isn’t due until 21/05/2026 as we previously renewed for 5 years. The account 
uses my email address, heather.jenkins@plantandfood.co.nz. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Jenkins 
14 November 2022 
 


